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A message from the head teacher... 

Hi all,  I hope everyone is well as we approach the last week of a very busy half term!

As I am writing Miss Hawkes has just popped into my office to say the handing out 

harvest boxes to the local community went well and one person was overwhelmed 

with the donation box they nearly cried! It’s reminder of how small gestures can have 

such a big impact on people and how we should look after all members of our com-

munity.  

Kilvrough is very much on the horizon now with children set to depart bright and 

VERY early on Monday morning, I’ve done a final weather check and it doesn’t look 

too bad so fingers crossed we avoid large amounts of rain! It promises to be a great 

week and I’m sure children will embrace every second of their week away.  

Finally, I would like to thank all parents for making me feel so welcome in my first half 

term at Lewknor, it really is a great place to work and the children seem so happy 

here. I hope all our new reception  parents feel equally welcome and that Lewknor 

has lived up to all your expectations.   

 

Have a great half term. 

 

Mr Powell  

Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Headteacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Attendance  

Attendance was 90%  for last week and  

95% for the whole year. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Headteacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Tree stump cutting was a lunchtime highlight! 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Headteacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Reception made a space rocket and space helmets for their space topic! 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Headteacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Harvest boxes were handed out on Friday to members of the community.. 
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Lewknor C of E Primary School  

Headteacher: Mr Tom Powell  

Contact: office@lewknor.oxon.sch.uk 

Harvest boxes were handed out on Friday to members of the community.. 



Mr Powell 

PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

Lord we bring to you all of the wonderful work being done to release 

children from poverty, and we pray that you would bless every pair of 

hands that works for you. Increase and bless their efforts. 

 Amen.  

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK 

1 John 3:23 - And this is His command: to believe in the name 

of His Son, Jesus Christ, and to love one another as He com-

WORD OF THE WEEK 

Evade  

To escape or avoid. 

https://www.biblestudytools.com/1-john/3-23.html


DIARY DATES 
 OCTOBER 

Tuesday 8th October—Parents Evening  - 1530—1730. 

Wednesday 9th October—Parents Evening—1700—1900.  

Reception parents evening on Wednesday only. Not Monday as well due to small cohort. 

Monday 21st October to Friday 25th October. Kilvrough Residential Trip. Upper Juniors (Years 5 and 

6) 

Monday 28th October 2024 — Friday 1st November 2024—Half Term  

NOVEMBER  

Monday 11th November—Remembrance service with war horses 

Friday 22nd November— ‘Big Me’ day 

DECEMBER  

Friday 6th December —Christingle Service  

Wednesday 11th December—Nativity performance—timing TBC 

Thursday 12th December—Nativity performance—timing TBC 

Friday 13th December—1520 — Purchase Christmas arts and crafts made by children for FOLS 

Tuesday 17th December — Whole School Christmas lunch  

Wednesday 18th December —Last day of school for pupils, school finishes at 1330 

 

 

 

 

 

 


